

Technical Service Bulletin

To: Customers, Vendors, Helpdesk, and Field Service Personnel

From: Allied Electronics, Inc.

Date: September 8, 2023

Re: NeXGen Software End-of-Development TSB

Effective December 31, 2024, Allied Electronics will cease development on the NeXGen software platform.

At that time, all NeXGen software will be placed in support mode as new development tasks will be directed to the AEGIS and NeXGen Prime platforms.

Note: Production and manufacturing of the NeXGen Forecourt Controller ceased effective December 31, 2022.

Please contact Allied Electronics Technical Support with any questions or concerns:

SupportRequest@AlliedElectronics.com 215-785-6200